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      Newsletter: 17th February 2022 

New Building 

The building work continues to be on track and we are all very excited about how the new building is 

coming on. As you will have noticed, the roof is now on, the scaffolding has come down from the build-

ing and work on the internal area is well underway. The work is due to be completed by 8th April and we 

are looking forward to moving the classes in to their new classrooms ready for the summer term. The 

field will be restored once the equipment is off site although it may be a little while before we can use the 

whole area again. The cabins will be removed from the car park during the Easter holidays which will 

make a difference to everyone! Thank you for all your support during challenging time. 

 

NSPCC Number Day  - Friday 4th February 

Thank you for your support with Number Day. Across 

the day there were a range of activities and Swift Class 

especially enjoyed leading active maths activities for 

Skylark Class.  

Thank you to Skylark Class for running the cake sale. 

Altogether we raised £100 for the NSPCC. 

FOLS Quiz Night 
 

Thank you to Ian Neville and the FOLs for a fun quiz 

evening on Saturday. It was lovely to recommence our 

social, fundraising events and to have a chance to catch 

up with our wider community. Thank you to everyone 

who donated food and prizes for the raffle. 

Road Safety at Pick Up 

Thank you for your patience during the ongoing build-

ing work with the drop off and pick up situation.  

Please be mindful that it may be best to join the queue 

at pick up time from the back rather than trying to turn 

right into the car park which can cause further conges-

tion on the road. This may mean going to the triangle 

and then back towards school.  

 

100 Club 
 

The results of the January Draw were: 

 1st 15 Hannah Pellant 

 2nd 87 Sherene Watts 

 3rd 75 Nikki Leach  

 4th 61 Ian Neville 

 

World Book Day 
We will be celebrating World Book Day on Friday 4th 

March as Thursday is PE day. Pupils are invited to 

dress up as a character from a book. 

The World Book day tokens will be coming home this 

week so that children can purchase their book over 

half term.  

Forest School Dates—Term 4 

1st March  Goldfinch Class 

8th March  Swallow Class 

15th March  Swift Class 

22nd March  Skylark Class 

29th March  Goldfinch Class 

5th April  Swallow Class 
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Friday 18th February School emergency closure due to flood alert 

Last day of term 

  

Monday 28th February INSET DAY  

Tuesday 1st March All children back to school for Term 4 

Goldfinch Class Forest School 

Wednesday 2nd March Goldfinch Class swimming begins 

Monday 7th March Y5 Bikeability all week 

Tuesday 8th March Swallow Cass Forest School 

Wednesday 9th March Year 1 Parents meeting—Phonics SC 

Thursday 10th March Mrs Kirby’s Zoom Cookery Club—5.30 pm 

Monday 14th March Goldfinch & Swift  Class trip to STEAM Museum Swindon 

Tuesday 15th March Swift Class to Forest School 

FOLS meeting 8 pm 

Tuesday 22nd March Skylark Class Forest School 

Thursday 10th March Mrs Kirby’s Zoom Cookery Club—5.30 pm 

Tuesday 29th March Goldfinch Class Forest School 

Monday 4th April—Thursday 7th April Swift Class to Morfa Bay Residential Trip 

Friday 8th April Term ends 1.30 pm 


